
Toys’R’Us recalls ‘Squish-dee-lish Series 5’ and ‘Mickey Mouse & Minnie Mouse 
Tumbler’ 
 
Toys’R’Us has announced a voluntary recall for Squish-dee-lish Series 5 and Mickey Mouse 
& Minnie Mouse Tumbler. Squish-dee-lish Series 5 contained elevated levels of phthalates 
while Mickey Mouse & Minnie Mouse Tumbler contained elevated levels of phthalates and 
barium which may pose a potential chemical hazard to the consumers. 
 

                    
 Mickey Mouse & Minnie Mouse Tumbler  Squish-dee-lish Series 5 
 
Affected units of Mickey Mouse & Minnie Mouse Tumbler were sold between November 2017 
and December 2020, while affected units of Squish-dee-lish Series 5 were sold between 
November 2018 and December 2020. 
 
Consumers who own the products are advised to stop using them and return them to any 
Toys’R’Us store for a refund. For more information, consumers may contact Toys’R’Us at +65 
6733 0190 or help@toysrus.com.sg, or visit their website. 
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